
In line with the decisions issued by the Government 
Executive Committee, and the recommendations made by 

the National Medical Taskforce for Combatting the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19)

The Ministry of Health announced the resumption of several additional 
services provided by salons across the Kingdom in accordance to the 

approved health regulations.

Makeup application services

Eyelashes extensions 

Tanning services and 

tanning beds

Hair extensions, including 

returnable hair extensions

Starting from 13 December 2020

The following services across salons will be resumed: 

Facial treatments

Blow-drying services and 

hair treatments that require 

blow-drying

Threading services 

Henna art 


